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~" C 225 EDWARD STREET e SYCAMORE, ILLINOIS 60178 . (815) 895 - 2144

February 7, 1983

Mr. D. G. Wiedeman, Chief
Materials Radiation Protection, Section 1
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137

Reference: License No. 12-03678-01

Dear Mr. Wiedeman:

Thank you for your letter dated January 12, 1983.'
Following is our response.

We receive all radiopharmaceuticals in unit dose form
from a pharmacy in Chicago. All used syringes, needles,
etc., have been returned to the radiopharmacy and the
records of return have been maintained. Hence, the
only solid waste on site consisted of used gloves,
alcohol swabs, etc. This waste was decayed in storage
to natural background levels prior to disposal.

We have instructed our technologist to maintain the
records of this disposal (e.g. date of disposal, GM
survey meter reading and the initials of the technologist).

We hope that the above information is satisfactory.

Sincerely,

SYCAMORE MUNICIPAL HOSPITAL
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cc: Dr. Marvin Trepton
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